
WE'RE ZOOMING ON TUESDAY AND WEDNESESDAY MORNING AT 11
NEXT WEEK- CLICK ON THE E MAIL LINK AND JOIN IN!

LOCKDOWN TIMES  3.9.21
 

W E S T R E A P  A R T 4 M E    N E W S  A N D  I D E A S  D U R I N G  L O C K D O W N

EXHIBITION GOES VIRTUAL? 

Our exhibition continues to be on hold.....
In the meantime we're working with the Left
bank gallery to explore some Virtual
Exhibition options.  More soon..... 

STAYING IN TOUCH

Phone- Art4Me- from 9.30- 12 on 
Tue, Wed & Thursday during Level 4&3. 
Text or email   0212528361    
 kate@westreap.org.nz

Do you need internet? 
The Libraries may be able
 to help with Skinny, 
 Jump.  Get in touch- 
Kate or Library 

Got a favourite recipe to share?  
Then send and we'll put it in the newsletter- and a photo too!

Check out Creative Click  if you're looking for a
photo focus for your creativity during lockdown

This is a cool opportunity to design  for fabric-
and  to recieve your printed- check out 
https://www.thegreencollective.co.nz/blogs/news/s
pruce-design-competition-2021

Art4Me has applied to Chorus to design and paint  a
cabinet  at 32 High Street , not far from the Baptist
church in Greymouth.  

We were having some fun on zoom thinking about
themes and designs... these include beach, 
 whitebait, sunsets, penguins and wetas and plants.

During lockdown paint  or draw your ideas or
design and  we can  bring them together to
make a really cool cabinet. 
 

Phone- Kate's available from 9.30- 12 on Tue, Wed & Thursday during Level 4&3. Text or email   0212528361    kate@westreap.org.nz

Check us out on Facebook  
https://www.facebook.com/Art4Me11

Art4Me
sessions
resume at
Level 2



Most of  these images have been sent  by art ists  dur ing the week-  send yours and  wri te  a  l i t t le  about  what
you're making.  Or send ideas for  artworks,   rec ipes or  photos of  interest  to a l l .  

You can see them on  the Lockdown Art  page on our Art4Me website ,  Art4Me.nz  and in the next  newsletter .

Laura and family continue to make an
image for every day during lockdown!

Maggie Cowan continues her work with on blues
and greens  the background of her Karearea

Paula Lister has been thinking about good designs for our
Chorus cabinet...   

 

There was a morning where
everyone had an opinion about what
Richard should do next... 

Lorraine Keeley has finished her
picture of The Venetian Merchant

Dr Blossompatch aka Susi Luecht- would
like to draw the public's attention to
another bothersome and at times
dangerous virus, the common influenza
virus (Influenza rhino rubra). She urges
everyone to get vaccinated. However,
certain predatory animals also help to
keep this nasty virus under control

 

Jay Turner 
 The top being blown off of San
Francisco city hall was in two shows: 
San Francisco and San Jose. 

Nikki Davies- and  some of ehr
Stonehenge  prints-  watch for the
subtle changes Nikki makes as she
works on different versions of the same
print. 


